

Tech 2021-08-03 Meeting notes

Date

03 Aug 2021, 8.30AM PT / 3.30PM UTC / 9.00PM IST

Meeting Link: <https://zoom.us/j/97797520627?pwd=V2RiYzVXMGM95eFh6VFpmZDNEOUc3Zz09>

Attendees

| | | |
|---------------------|--------------------|----------------|
| Bruce Potter | John Easterday | John Kuriakose |
| Randall F Templeton | Prateek Chandrakar | Tushar Behera |
| Vasavi Vasudevan | | |

Goals

- How do we invite community contribution?
- Any specific feature for FDO 1.1

Discussion items

| SI No | Item | Who | Notes |
|-------|--|---------------|---|
| 1 | Review of Action items | Tushar Behera | |
| 2 | Feedback on FDO 0.5 | | None |
| 3 | Status of FDO 1.0 | | General update, on track for 20-Aug release. |
| 4 | Features for FDO 1.1 | | Present current backlog items and check what can be done in FDO 1.1 timeframe. FDO 1.1 release date is not yet decided. We might also look at interoperability with different implementations. |
| 5 | Discussion: What steps we can follow for community contribution? | | Add to next week's agenda. |

Action items

